S—n

Thursday, Nov. 16th ;

Pledge:

- Please stand and join me for the Pledge of Allegiance. | pledge
allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the
republic for which it stands; one nation under God, indivisible, with
liberty and justice for all.

Moment of Silence:

- As we begin another day, let us pause for a moment of silence to
reflect, meditate, pray, or engage in any other silent activity.

Weather

- The weather is changing. It is fall transitioning to winter. Please dress
appropriately according to the weather. Wear a coat or sweater to
keep yourself warm. NO BLANKETS are ALLOWED in school. They
will be confiscated.

OSU

- Talent Search- Trio- Orange Stripe will be meeting tomorrow 11/17th
in the little theater room during blue & white power hour. Mr. Carroll
will be sending out an email to those students who signed up.

Art Club

- Art Club is selling specially designed sweatshirts. There are 5 designs
to choose from and 20 colors, they are only $30! Please help support
the Art Club and buy one of the amazing designs that our very own
Art Club students created. If you have any questions, please see Mrs.
Hutchison in the Art Room, number 14.

Lost & Found

- If you have any belongings that have gone missing or misplaced.
Come to the main office and take a look in the lost & found.
Belongings not picked up by Friday 11/17/23 will be donated. Thank
you.

Soccer



Boys Soccer Tryouts are Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday at Faver
Alternative School until 4:30. If You are in another sport and are not
able to attend one of the days, come and talk to coach horn in room
36.

Girls soccer open tryouts will be November 28th from 3-4 pm. This is
open to anyone in the school. Please sign up in Coach Engles room
29 for more information.

e Heritage Club

"Do you ever crave a dill pickle? If so, The GHS Heritage club is
having a snack sale! Snacks being sold are pickles, drinks and other
delicious snacks; they will be sold during lunch in front of the library.
Everything is $1.00."

e Juniors

Friday, November 17th will be the last day to pay dues of $40 and
order a class shirt. Only those who pay will receive a class shirt.
Pay Mrs. Redus in room 43B before school, between classes or
during PowerHour.

e Seniors

We have an exciting opportunity for ALL SENIORS. Have a
custom-designed senior salute in your honor in this year's yearbook!
Let the talented yearbook class create a beautiful tribute just for you.

To participate, grab a form from the Class of 2024 Google
Classroom, the main office, or see Mrs. Fields. The submission
deadline is noon on December 8, so don't wait until the last minute!

This is your chance to be recognized and celebrated in a unique way.
Don't miss out on this special opportunity!



